
From: Tamar Sofer tsofer@bidmc.harvard.edu
Subject: Re: [External] TOPMed manuscript approval by SOL

Date: September 18, 2023 at 2:24 PM
To: Robert Kaplan robert.kaplan@einsteinmed.edu

Thanks so much for catching this!

I updated this myself (easy enough to do). I’ll use this correspondence as the evidence of approval. 

Thank you,
Tamar

On Sep 18, 2023, at 2:16 PM, Robert Kaplan <robert.kaplan@einsteinmed.edu> wrote:

Hi Tamar, 
Looking quickly I noticed a minor error in the supp. file:
"Visit 3 has started in 2020 and will last 3 years" -- no actually it will be 4 years in duration (ending Jan 2024).
Just have them change this, and then tell them it's provisionally approved by SOL as long as that is done.
That's all that is needed to be done.
Thanks for taking care of it.
Robert

----------------------------------------------
Robert Kaplan, PhD    (he/him)
Albert Einstein College of Medicine
718-430-4076 (New York)
206-667-6913 (Seattle)

From: Sofer, Tamar (HMFP - Cardiology) <tsofer@bidmc.harvard.edu>
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 6:43 AM
To: Robert Kaplan <robert.kaplan@einsteinmed.edu>
Subject: TOPMed manuscript approval by SOL
 
CAUTION: This email comes from an external source; the attachments and/or links may compromise our secure 
environment. Do not open or click on suspicious emails. Please click on the “Phish Alert” button on the top right of the 
Outlook dashboard to report any suspicious emails.
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